
 

 

January 2015                                                                                                                                                         
 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
YEAR 12 ART TRIP TO PARIS 29th JUNE-2ND JULY 2015 
 
Thank you very much for your deposits for the forthcoming trip to Paris in July.  We now have 
13 pupils going on the trip and 2 staff.  The next payment of £135.00 is due by Friday 30TH 
January.  The preferred method of payment is by parent pay however we will still accept a 
cheque.  If paying by cheque would you please send into school (made payable to St Aidan’s 
school fund) for £135.00.  Would you please put the cheque in an envelope with your child’s 
name and form on the front and ‘Art Trip’ with the form below and put in the catering box at 
the finance department by Friday 30th January. The remainder of the balance of £140.00 will 
be payable in April, a reminder letter will be sent out. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs K Sewell 
Trips Administrator 
 
 
 
 
 
 


